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Appendix 2

Multi-Agency Problem Solving meetings (MAPS) are held monthly attended by
representatives of the Police (Neighbourhood Policing Teams), South Hams
District Council officers representing various departments, Registered Social
Landlords, Youth Service and Fire and Rescue Service.

A Safety Advisory Group (SAG) is regularly held in South Hams which looks at
events being held in the district and any possible crime and disorder
implications, for example Dartmouth Regatta. Measures put in place by partners
since 2012 have resulted in a reduction in crime and anti-social behaviour.

The Community Safety Partnership continued to raise awareness of safeguarding
issues amongst council staff and elected members, through the Safeguarding
Guidance Card. The cards were distributed to staff following training input and
display relevant contact details. The awareness also included the Prevent
(Terrorism) agenda, child and adult safeguarding and Domestic Violence related
safeguarding.

Ivybridge Policing Matters meeting is held quarterly, attended by John Ward,
town, district and county councillors, police, youth service, fire and rescue
service and business representatives. This multi-agency meeting addresses
crime and anti-social behaviour raised by those attending.

The ‘Big Event’ took place on Sunday 5 July 2015 at Ivybridge, planned by and
for young people and supported by community safety partners, to encourage
participation in local sports clubs and other diversionary activities.

The CSP continues to contribute towards county-wide meetings addressing
domestic violence and abuse, prejudice related crime, including the Safe Place
Scheme supporting those with learning disabilities who become victims of crime.



